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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST Financials Users 

POSTED: August 1, 2019 

SUBJECT:  TIGA Salary and Travel App Engine Updated 

 
 
The Load Payroll for TIGA Salary and Travel App Engine (BOR_ADP_CAUD) was 
updated yesterday, July 31, 2019, to include payroll data generated through the 
Accounting Adjustment Process, and to exclude payroll accrual and reversal 
entries.  Users should rerun the Load Payroll for TIGA Process to ensure they have the 
most recent and accurate information. 
 
For additional information on TIGA, refer to the TIGA Reporting User Guide on the 
GeorgiaFIRST Financials website here. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

 

 

https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/documentation/category/doaa_reporting
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

